Minutes of the 2026 Budget Hearing of the Board of Directors for Chambers County
Appraisal District held on May 15, 2025.

A Budget Hearing of the Board of Directors for Chambers County Appraisal
District was held with the following members present:

Joe Crumpler, Chairman

John Iles, Member

Tan Williams, Member

Laurie Payton, Member Ex-Officio

Also present were Mitch McCullough, Chief Appraiser and Stephanie Muniz,
Assistant Chief Administrator.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Crumpler at 11:07 am.

Chief Appraiser McCullough presented the 2026 Budget to the board. After
discussion and review of the 2026 Budget, motion was made by Member Williams and
seconded by Member Iles to accept the 2026 Appraisal District Budget of $3,586,023 , of
which $3,579,173 is funded by taxing units as presented. Motion passed unanimously.

With a motion from Member Presnall and seconded by Secretary Turner, Board
adjourned at 11:30 a.m.

Approved the Z| _day of «Aiﬁﬂ-Si’ 2025 .
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